
 

 

 
May 19, 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
If your child has medication in school this year, please review the following information regarding 
medication pick up.   
 

Medications may be picked up by an adult on: 

**Wednesday, June 18, 2025 from 9:00 AM until 11:30 AM**   

 
**Medication that is not picked up will be discarded at the end of day on 6/18/25**.   
 
**Please note that 6/17/25 and 6/18/25 are half days and there will be no lunch**.  
 
Please remember to register with Passage Point before coming to the school or you will not 
be allowed to pick up medications. Upon arrival, please proceed to the front of the building with 
your ID and ring bell. 

 
**If you are unable to pick up your medication during this time, please 

contact the School Nurse directly at 732-786-2645** 
  

**All medical/medication packets for the 2025-2026 school year may be obtained from the District 
Nurse Webpage. Medication orders/packets are annual and forms must be completed/dated after 
July 1st EVERY YEAR.** The forms can be found at this website: 
 
https://www.mersnj.us/domain/2424 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions at 732-786-2645.   
 
Have a wonderful and healthy summer! 
 
Sincerely, 

Felicia Scottodifrega, RN-BC, BSN 

School Nurse 

https://www.mersnj.us/domain/2424

